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December 19, 2009

Federal Bureau of Investigation
Human Resources Division
Attn: Assistant Director John G. Raucci
935 Pennsylvania Ave. NW
Washington, D.C. 20535

 Re:  Special Agent Applicant File #67B-HQ-
   
  
 Subject: 11/30/2009 Letter

Dear Assistant Director Raucci,

 Applicant references his letter dated 11/30/2009 to the Assistant Director requesting no-
tice and an opportunity to be heard regarding a 6/30/2009 suitability determination made by the 
Special Agent Clearance Unit.

 Applicant has received a letter dated 12/10/2009 from Section Chief Mark A. Gant of the 
Initial Clearance Section that indicates to Applicant that his appeal is most appropriately ad-
dressed to the Special Agent Clearance Unit.  Unless otherwise directed Applicant will appeal to 
Acting Unit Chief Montchell Brice of SACU.

 While Applicant reaffi rms what is stated in the 11/30/2009 letter, the letter was inartfully 
worded in a number of respects.  Applicant apologizes to the Assistant Director and the other 
recipients of Applicant’s 11/30/2009 letter for this as well as for imposing on their attention.

 Sincerely, 

 

 

cc:  Assistant Director Candice M. Will
 Offi ce of Professional Responsibility
//
//
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cc: Donna M. Beck, GP-700
 Special Agent Recruitment and Selection Unit

cc: Division Chief
 Security Division

cc: Unit Chief
 Special Agent Clearance Unit

cc: Acting Unit Chief Montchell Brice
 Special Agent Clearance Unit

cc:  Applicant Coordinator
 FBI San Francisco




